
 

 

 

 

 

Dear parents and children,  

The LASEP starts again for every child that is enrolled in the primary school of Bertrange. It 

will start on the 9.10.2023 in the Gym “Niki Bettendorf“. During the school holidays, the 

LASEP will not take place. 

Weekday Cycle Time 
Monday 3 & 4 16.00-17.00 

Tuesday 1.1. & 1.2. 14.00-15.00 

Tuesday 2.1. & 2.2. 15.15-16.15 

Thursday 1.1. & 1.2. 14.00-15.00 

Thursday 2.1. & 2.2. 15.15-16.15 

 

Information about the sign-up process: 

When? : 25.09.2023 from 8.00 to 18.00 

Where? : SEA building « Beiestack » 

Necessary documents : 

➔ Sign-up paper readable and complete 

➔ Document „Timetable“ complete 

➔ Document „Rules“ complete 

➔ Sign-up fee 40€ in cash 
 

➔ All the necessary documents will be available from the 20th of September 

2023 on under: https://www.bertrange.lu/citoyens-residents/service-

deducation-et-daccueil/lasep-bertrange. From that point on, you will also be 

able to ask for a printed version of the documents at the SEA. 

Important: The sign-up will only be successful, if all the documents and the sign-up 

fee are completed. 

For further information, please contact M. WEBER Steve via E-Mail: steve.weber@sea.bertrange.lu 

or phone: 26 312 733 (9.00 – 17.00 o’clock). 
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